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Letter or Email Response: 
No building on Loughton's public open spaces. Particularly, Jessel Green which is a much needed open space in our 
urban environment. There is not enough infrastructure delivery as the District Council cannot control the increase in 
roads, schools, doctor surgeries. The present system is bursting at the seams at the present time. The capacity of the 
Central Line to accommodate more passengers - especially if increased building goes ahead further back to Epping. 
Hands off our Green Spaces. We need them. This is what makes Loughton the green and leafy town it is. We do not 
need any more high rise buildings as those being built in Debden. Enough! Please consider the idea of a garden village 
which I understand has been suggested.    
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